
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON INTENT TO DISPOSE OF 

PROPERTY
	 Notice is hereby given that at 
7:00 o’clock p.m., at the Garner 
City Hall, 135 W. 5th Street, Garner, 
Iowa, on the 22nd day of February, 
a public hearing will be held on the 
Garner City Council’s intent to sell 
the following property:
Lot 15 of Hejlik’s Third Subdivision 
for $32,000 for the purpose of build-
ing residential property.
	 At said hearing any interested 
person may file written objections or 
comments and may be heard orally 
with respect to the subject matters 
of the hearing. For further questions 
please call (641) 923-2588.
	 Kelly White
	 City Clerk
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